
From: <siss@ucdavis.edu> 
Date: Tue, Mar 10, 2020 at 7:19 PM 
Subject: Coronavirus Information and Resources for UC Davis International Students 
and Scholars 
 
 

Dear international students and scholars, 

We continue to follow the developments of Coronavirus (COVID-19) and monitor 
situations on campus and around the world. Your safety, wellbeing, and educational 
experience are our priorities. As such, we are writing to assure you procedures are in 
place to support you. We are also writing to remind you of campus updates as well as 
other information and resources available to support you during what we understand 
may be a challenging time for you and your family. 

Please see this link for more information and resources specific to our international 
student and scholar community (available in English and Mandarin), which we will 
continue to update. As always, our Services for International Students and 
Scholars (SISS) office is here to answer your specific questions related to your visa 
and/or immigration status. 

  

Best wishes,  

Joanna Regulska 
Vice Provost and Associate Chancellor of Global Affairs  

Wesley Young 
Director of Services for International Students and Scholars (SISS), Global Affairs  
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